
Communication received on November 7th, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear National Federations, 
  
We have the pleasure to inform you that the Executive Committee approved in its 
Tenerife meeting the following requirements that the WKF referees have to 
comply with in 2018 for being eligible to officiate in the next WKF World 
Championships in Madrid 2018: 
  
Two (2) Premier League events and one (1) Series-A event in three (3) 
Continents. 
  
For those officiating the Shanghai Series-A after the 2018 World Championships 
(08-09 December 2018) please note that it will count for the requirements in 
2019, which will be finally established by the EC in its Madrid meeting in 
November 2018. 
  
The 2018 WKF Calendar can be found on the WKF website for your 
reference: https://wkf.net/calendar.php 
                      
Best regards, 
  
Sara Wolff 
CEO 
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